
 

April 15, 2024 – SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING FOR TOWN OF FRANKLIN 

The April Special meeting for the Town of Franklin was called to order at 4:30 p.m. by Dave Wesely. 

Officers present:   Dave Wesely, Katie Duckart, Lori Kleiman, Suzi Sevcik 

Town Board members then drove the town roads to determine priority for fixing. Chairman Wesely had identified 14 areas of 
concern with Collegiate being a priority for replacement.  

Afterwards, Chairman Wesley made a motion to hire the county to fix a section of pot holes (listed below) not to exceed 
$3500. Supervisor Duckart amended the motion to $2500. After discussion, Supervisor Kleiman seconded the motion. Motion 
approved.  

Roads for pothole filling by the county include: 

 Schweiner from KB to J 

 Pine Grove AB to Montpelier line 

 Old Settlers – Entire Road 

 Sleepy Hollow – AB to Collegiate 

 Knudson – Old Settlers to Bolt 

 Rangeline – Carlton line to Gravel pit 

Supervisor Duckart brought up the culvert collapsing on Curran rd by KB. She believed it was the county’s responsibility. 
Chairman Wesely had reached out to the interim Highway commissioner and he noted it was the town’s responsibility. 
Supervisor Duckart was going to contact the county for clarification.  

The list of areas of concern are attached.  

There being no further discussion, the April Special Town Board meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm 

      Respectfully submitted,   

      Suzi Sevcik, Town Clerk 



 


